Town of Salisbury



Academy Hall – 9 Old Coach Road PO Box 214, Salisbury, NH 03268 603-648-2473 - (fax) 603-648-6658

Geoffrey Hodges, Chair
Dora Rapalyea
Debbie Bartz
Cemetery Trustees
John Bentley, Sexton

Meeting Minutes October 18, 2023

Meeting:

Called to order at 4:00 p.m.

Present:

Trustee Chairman, Geoffrey Hodges

Trustee Secretary, Dora Rapalyea

Trustee, Debbie Bartz

Sexton, John Bentley Absent

Visitors:

None

Minutes:

September 20, 2023, minutes were read and approved by the Trustees.

There was no meeting in August.

Old Business: Brush and tree removal has been done at Fellows Cemetery. Many thanks to Bill Partridge for a job well done.

New Business: All artificial flowers and non-metal ornaments in all cemeteries must be removed by November 16, 2023. The chain gates at Maplewood Cemetery will then be put up for the winter. If you remove the chains, please remember to replace them in their original position.

We will be calling Perry Brothers to order two sets of corner stones. At that time, we will ask for a written invoice.

There will be no meeting in November.

Public Comment: None

Next Meeting: December 20, 2023, 4:00 p.m. at Academy Hall

Meeting Adjourned: 4:30 pm

Respectfully Submitted, Dora Rapalyea Secretary, Cemetery Trustees